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It appears people not even qualified,are providing biological input 
for Wind projects 

Additional submitted attachment is included below. 



It appears people not even qualified, are providing biological input for all Wind projects. Shasta County 

needs to demand real answers with proof, from the California Energy Commission, for all the questions I 

have asked.  

For the Fountain Wind project, I submitted several letters and or reports. Over 200 pages in total were 

submitted, but just 48 pages were answered with the deflective developer comments.  Why? 

Most of this avoided factual information, has been summitted and in my recent CEC Fountain Wind 

comments.  

The way these comments were written, it is my belief that attorneys, totally unqualified to even answer, 

had actually wrote the responses.  While the comments were an attempt to discredit my input, if one 

looks closely, they could not provide any credible responses and completely avoided critical 

environmental impact questions. 

 I sent a letter to Shasta County Supervisors and the Planning commission asking for more information 

regarding the authors and qualifications of the EIR comments, but never received any.  

The reason, those responding were advised not to answer.  

 

Lastly, do not forget about the false information submitted in the EIR regarding the critically endangered 

Sierra Nevada Red Fox.  

 

 



 



 



 

 



 

 

 


